
Date:   July 18, 2025 

To:   All Applicants 

From:  DHHS Office of Procurement and Grants 

RE:   Request for Applications Number 4533 NHAP Legal Services 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 

This is to notify all Applicants who responded to the above-referenced Request for Applications that 
DHHS intends to award Subawards to the following Applicants: 

Nebraska Lawyers Foundation 

Thank you for your interest in doing business with the Department of Health and Human Services.


